
The Queensland Government’s Gambling
Community Benefit Fund is proud to provide
funding to Autism Behavioural Intervention

Queensland (ABIQ) to conduct

BASIC FACILITATED
COMMUNICATION

WORKSHOP

Presenters:
Jane Remington-Gurney

Matthew Wilson

Target participants:
Parents & carers of children with Autism
People working with children with Autism

31st January 2004
9.30am – 4.00pm

QUT Carseldine Campus
Room to be advised

Upon registration
(Free parking available)

Free of charge

REGISTRATION

Due by 23rd January 2004

Please Note:
The workshop is limited to 30
participants.  Preference may be
given to ABIQ members.
Registration is essential and on
registration, venue details will be
supplied.  To reserve a place,
contact ABIQ by telephone on
3264 2582 or by email
enquiries@abiq.org

Includes lunch & refreshments

Funding & support

The Queensland Government’s
Gambling Community Benefit Fund
provided funding to ABIQ to conduct
a series of information seminars and
workshops on Autism.  This
workshop is part of that series.  The
Gambling Community Benefit Fund
improves the lives of Queenslanders
through investing in Queensland’s
communities.

Facilitated Communication training.
A one day basic workshop for people
who are interesting in facilitating
someone who has already been
assessed by an accredited Instructor,
as a candidate for FCT.  This
workshop will cover an introduction
to the strategy, describe how FC fits
into the field of augmentative
communication and provide practical
experience for participants. Practical
experience will include design of
communication displays,
accommodation of movement
disturbances and interaction skills. 
In the afternoon the presenters will
cover validation and fading support
techniques. 


